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This has been a difficult start to the year with a lot of COVID cases in Whitworth and this has been 
reflected in school and we have had to re-introduce measures to reduce infections. 
So let’s continue to follow our 3Cs and be CONSIDERATE to each other around school, Let’s CO-OPERATE 
in working to fight this virus and let’s be CONFIDENT that we can get through this together! 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec –William Law      
Y1 – Louis Aldred 
Y2 – Freddie Fitton            

Y3 – Oskar Mazur 

Y4 – Lilly Buckley 

Y5 – Lucia Auxilly 

Y6 – Lily Perkins 
 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

(open register) 
Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance was 

Year 2 

with 96.2% - GREAT EFFORT! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

Getting to School on Time! 
Our registers open at 8:55am and lessons start at 9am. So at 9:05am, 

the lessons have been introduced and the work has started.  This 

means that anybody coming in late has missed a vital part of the 

learning.  All classes usually do Reading or English at this time as we 

find it works best for their development. Our doors open at 8:45am 

so you have plenty of time to get here! 

Please try and bring your child on time and ready for learning! 

WALKING to SCHOOL 

Please try and walk to school if 

you live close. It’s healthier and 

helps our environment! 

 

 
The governments office of National Statistics 

has asked us to take part in this national survey 

to help learn about and therefore fight the 

Coronavirus. All pupil information is kept secret  

and the sample is taken from 

the pupil’s tongue so it’s 

harmless!  

Sign your child up at: 

 

Clubs Delay 
Due to the current situation 

we are delaying our after-

school club sessions.  This is 

because they were mixed 

classes and as we are sticking 

to separate class ‘bubbles at 

the moment, it makes sense to 

delay.  Clubs will restart as 

soon as we can do it ‘safely’. 

 

Reading is Important! 
Please try and listen to your 

child read as this is one of 

the most important things 

you can do to help them. 

Sharing a book and showing them how 

important and enjoyable reading a 

good book can be is a 

wonderful gift you can give 

to your child! 

 

TOGETHER 

CLASS CONTACT COVID TESTING 
Please make sure that if you are told there is a COVID 

positive case in your child’s class, you carry out a 

Lateral Flow Test EVERY DAY for the following week.  

Test packs are free and available from all local chemists 
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